
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/9/2023 7:44:12 PM

First name: Jeri

Last name: Sahlin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Since Perpetua has been granted funding from the Federal Government for their antimony

production, this money should be used to insure the greatest care of the environment, the animals, and the

endurance of species, terrain and atmosphere affected.  Before any permits are given, every assurance must be

made to safeguard all aspects of the proposed extractions (roads, townships for employees, rivers...).

 

Though I grieve the choice of weapon production over wildlife,  I must accept the tendency of human nature

toward greed and warfare. Therefore I ask that the Forest Service demand the absolute highest standard of

preservation of this unique area. The history of sacred tribal use and the spawning grounds for salmon (and

subsequent species all the way to the Pacific ocean) depend on our protection.

 

May the Forest Service rise to its exalted mission of Respect for the land entrusted to it, thereby fostering wise

use and appreciation of the resources therein. Require more research and strict application honoring every

conceivable accident or mishap, guarding against further, future injury to this area. PLEASE! 


